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Update from 
 

Charlton St Peter & Wilsford 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

22nd May 2017 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Parish Steward visit was due on 6th April 2017 but neither village saw any evidence that 
we had any visit at all on that day or any other during April. It would be helpful if there 
was some way of confirming, or otherwise, whether the visit has taken place and/or will 
be postponed. 

 Our next visit is now June, by then one item of work requested to be done would have 
grown into a road hazard, so the work has been undertaken by residents in Wilsford at 
their expense 
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